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Saint Barbara 

Catholic 

Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 

School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 

Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 

Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 

Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 

Parish Life Center Bookings:  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 

Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:   

Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 

Bookkeeper:                                            Sue Donaldson   

    Church Office: Phone:  (330) 833-6898 

   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 

   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 

    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 

    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 

    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  

8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 

SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

The Epiphany of the Lord 

January 4-5, 2020 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 

are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 

strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 

members and God’s people. 

   Through support and education, we shall nurture spir-

itual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong foun-

dation for our values and beliefs. 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 

Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ 

BAPTISM 
Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for infor-
mation. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 
For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 
Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 
form whenever possible. 
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Church Calendar 
Jan. 6 - Evangelization Meeting –7:00 p.m. 
Jan. 25-26 - Afterglow of the Eucharist 
Jan. 26 - Social Club  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

INCLEMENT WEATHER CANCELLATION 
 

Listen to the RADIO -  WHBC, AM 1480 or 94.1 FM if you are not sure about the 
weather.  It will be announced that St. Barbara School is closed.  You can also go 
on WHBC.com to check it there as well. That also means that Eucharistic Adora-
tion automatically is cancelled for the entire day. St. Barbara School closing 
does not show up on  television.  We do NOT follow Massillon City Schools deci-

sions as has been done in the past. 

 
 
 
 
 
Saturday – Jan. 4 – St. Elizabeth  
    4:30 p.m. – Paul Malek (Siblings: Dorothy & David) 
Sunday – Jan. 5 – EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
    8:00 a.m. – Deceased of the Herbert & Lenhart Families 
(Tom & Laura Lenhart) 
  10:30 a.m. – People of Our Parish  
Monday – Jan. 6 – St. Andre Bessette 
    9:00 a.m. – James Contini (Mary Lee Maloney) 
Tuesday – Jan. 7 – St. Raymond of Penafort 
    9:00 a.m. – Holli Hess (Becky Chevereaux) 
Wednesday – Jan. 8  
    9:00 a.m. –  
Thursday – Jan. 9 
    9:00 a.m. - Communion Service 
Friday – Jan. 10 
    9:00 a.m. –  
Saturday – Jan. 11 
    4:30 p.m. – Anna & Titus Krempel (Family) 
Sunday – Jan. 12 – BAPTISM OF THE LORD 
    8:00 a.m. – John Sibila (Evelyn Fichter & Family) 

  10:30 a.m. – People of Our Parish 

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers - Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. – 01/11 – L. Eberhardt, C. Wallace, I. Myers 

   8:00 a.m. – 01/12 – E. & A. Spitale, G. & G. Sirgo 

 10:30 a.m. – 01/12 – C. Majors, S. Murray, K. Sartoski 
Lectors - Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. – 01/11 – B. Kracker, M. Kring 
   8:00 a.m. – 01/12 – M. Soehnlen, K. Mitchell 
 10:30 a.m. – 01/12 – PSR 

Sacristans - Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. – 01/11 – P. Bishop 
   8:00 a.m. – 01/12 – Andersons 
 10:30 a.m. – 01/12 – P. Martin 

Greeters - This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. – MJ Malich, J/J Galant 
   8:00 a.m. – M. Gordon, M. Reese, G. Gallagher 
  10:30 a.m. – J. Elavsky, A. Friedly 

Gift Bearers - This Saturday/Sunday 
    4:30 p.m. –   Diana Malek 
    8:00 a.m. – 
  10:30 a.m. -   

Eucharistic Adoration – Tuesday, January 7th, 2020 
beginning after the 9:00 a.m. Mass.  
              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       

 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 

 or Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  
 

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is ln memory of Regina 
from Carol and Sue.    

December 28-29 2019 
 

Weekly Budget   $  12,621.00 
Needy                $         454.00 
Reg. Collection   $    9,695.53 
Mail-in                 $    1,620.00 
On Line    $       150.00 
Total     $  11,465.53 
Deficit         (1,155.47) 
Mass Attendance 
482 - 4:30-147; 8:00 - 134; 10:30-201 
Envelopes 159 
 
Christmas Collection               $  49,542.50 

Please remember to 

 support our 

advertisers. They make  our  

bulletin possible. To the right 

is our sponsor of the week.  

Vocations – “Then they opened their treasure and offered 
Him gifts…” Are you beginning to see your life as a gift to 
be given to the Lord as a priest deacon, religious sister or 
brother? If so, contact Fr. Christopher Luoni at (330) 744-
8451 or email him at cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 

March for the Unborn 
 

Right to Life of Stark County Red Eye bus leaving St. Michael’s in 
Canton on  Thursday, January 23, 2020. We will leave D.C. at ap-
proximately 4:00 p.m. Friday, January 24th following the March and 
arrive back to St.  Michael’s  around  12:00 midnight depending on 
weather  and  traffic.  Cost is $45.00 per person with reservation by  
January 17, 2020. Call Mary Kring for details at 330-837-4227, 
email at marykring46@hotmail.com or Mary at 330-833-9851. 
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Notify the Rectory Office – 330-833-6898  
It would be very helpful if you would notify the rectory if a loved one 
has died so that we can include the information in the bulletin.  We 
try to watch the newspaper obituaries but sometimes we miss it.  It 
is so nice for the whole parish to pray for your loved ones; as we 
are a family! 

      School Calendar 
 

BINGO every Wednesday 
January 26-31 Catholic School Week 
January 31 Talent Show 

February 21 Mystery Dinner Theater 

February 28th - April 3rd Lenten Fish Fry - Fridays 
May 14th - 17th Festival 

Apples for Students 
This is an easy way to fundraise without doing anything or have to 
remember to do it.  Please register your Giant Eagle rewards card to 
support our students here at St. Barbara. Sign up at Gianteagle.com/
AFTS.  Provide our school ID #1461. Each time your Advantage Card 
is scanned, your purchases automatically earn our school FREE edu-
cational awards. This does not touch your fuel perks or % off of your 
food bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s way of supporting schools  in help with 
supplies. 

 

BINGO 
St. Barbara BINGO is looking for players.  Want to try your hand  

at “BINGO”.  Stop by on Wednesday nights.   

St. Barbara Catholic Elementary School 
Elementary and middle school students can visit St. Barbara Catholic 
Elementary School for tours and shadow anytime! 
 

To schedule your visit and see the Catholic school difference yourself, 
please call our principal, Marisa Stoll at (330) 833-9510.  

 The Bobcat 
        Corner 

In Memoriam 
In your kindness, please pray for the repose of the soul of Jean Flick-
inger, devoted and loving parishioner who passed away this past 
week.  Eternal light shine upon him, O Lord, and may he rest in 
peace. 

Stewardship: “Then they opened their treasures and offered him gifts 
of gold, frankincense, and myrrh.” 
MATTHEW 2:11 
The image of the Magi kneeling before the infant Jesus and opening 
their treasure chests for Him is an image that we should all try to fol-
low each day. In gratitude for all that we have been given, we are 
called to generously share all of our gifts, not just the ones we pick and 
choose. God wants us to be generous with everything, but especially 
that one thing that means the most to you. 

Congratulations to our 200 Club Winners 
 

for the December 31st drawing is Geri Joliat (ticket 
#172) for $100.00 

Congratulations! Your ticket will be put back in for 
another chance to win! 

OPEN HOUSE 
January 26th from 11:45am to 1:00pm St. Barbara Catholic 
School will host an Open House to kick off Catholic Schools 
Week.  More information about Catholic Schools Week will be 
posted in future bulletins.   

Book Club 
Start the new year in 2020 with a renewed sense of hope by joining 
in reading Beautiful Hope: Finding Hope Every Day in a Broken 
World!  This book is divided into four sections:  Choosing Hope; 
Hope in the Church; Hope in Action; and Becoming Hope.  The 
chapters are written by various influential Catholics, including Pope 
Francis, Matthew Kelly, Fr. Mike Schmitz, and Sister Miriam James 
Heidland.  Book club sessions include prayer and small group dis-
cussion in a friendly, non-intimidating environment, or the option 
to participate in a closed online discussion group.  Participants can 
share as much or as little as they are comfortable during discus-
sions.  An evening session will be offered at 6:00PM on Tuesdays, 
beginning January 21st through February 11th.  A morning session 
will be offered at 10:00AM on Wednesdays, beginning January 22nd 
through February 12th.  In-person sessions are expected to last an 
hour and will be held in the religious education room.  The online 
group discussion will begin posting the week of January 19th, and 
participants can contribute based on their own schedules.  Books 
will be provided.  Please call Amy (330) 833-6898 or email 
amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com to register.  Prayerfully consid-
er if God is calling you to become involved and share your faith with 
this group, as we become people of hope! 

Patriotic Rosary  
Come join us for the Patriotic Rosary to be prayed on 
Saturday, Jan. 11th at St. Barbara’s at 12 noon on the 
east side of the church. Let us all join together in pray-
er for a BLESSED and HOLY NEW YEAR! 

Night at the Races  
The Holy Name Society will sponsor a Nite At The Races at the 
Massillon K. of C. on Saturday evening, January 18, 2020.  The 
cost is $15 and may be purchased now calling the K. of C. - 
330/837-9101 or visiting the St. Joseph’s parish office or calling 
330/833-4907.  The tickets include a buffet and drinks. A fun 
night for all. 

mailto:amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com


Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

   
 If you  or anyone you know and 

trust would like to 
advertise on the bulletin 

Call  

330-833-6898 

 

 

Designers: 
Patty & Toots 

Carmola 
 

330-832-9405  
Patty’s Cell  330-575-0898 

CARMOLASFLOWERS.COM 

   Saint 
 Barbara 

         School 
 
            Phone 

330-833-9510  
Stark County 

Catholic Schools 
 

2809 Lincoln Way NW 

Massillon, OH  


